
Dear Parents, 

Goosehill Primary School 
Weekly Notes- May 26, 2017 

~ . . .. . 

FIELD DAY is next week! (Thursday, June 151
) Field Day is an opportunity for children to compete in games 

and races for the sole purpose of having fun. At this level, we don't emphasize winning. Instead, we emphasize 
doing one's personal best and cheering for our friends. This year, Mr. Malone has created games and races that 
celebrate books! There will be races related to Charlotte's Web, Harry Poller, James and the Giant Peach and 
even the picture book Alexander and the Terrible. No Good. Verv Bad Day! The children have been practicing 
for the event during physical education class and are excited about the chance to show you all they can do! 
Parents and grandparents are welcome to join us for Field Day. (Please carpool.) Younger/preschool siblings are 
also welcome. We respectfully request that you not take school age children from their classes to attend 
siblings' events. Field Day is a full day of school, but the cafeteria will NOT be serving lunch. Please pack 
your child's lunch and snack for the day. First grade families are invited to stay and enjoy a reading picnic with 
the children. 

Here is the schedule for the day: 

KINDERGARTEN 9:30 a.m. - 10:45 a.m. Please do not arrive before 9:15. You will be guided to a 
parking space on the field. 

FIRST GRADE 11:15 a.m. - 12:30 p.m. Please do not arrive before 11:00. Kindergarten parents will 
be exiting the field/parking lot at I 0:50. 

Please pack your child's lunch on Field Day! 

IMPORTANT INFORMATION: 

v" All children must wear sneakers and comfortable clothing. 
v" Sunscreen is strongly recommended. 

v" Please carpool, as parking will be limited. 
v" Water will be provided for the children throughout the day. 
v" Watermelon will be served during the event, courtesy of the GPFA. 
v" A fruit juice ice will also be served at the end of the event. 

*Please send a note to your child's teacher if you do not want your child to 
have the watermelon or fruit juice ice.* 

Let's hope for a beautiful day for the children! Ifwe have to postpone the day due to inclement weather, you 
will be notified via email by 7:30 a.m. In that event, the cafeteria will serve lunch. The rain date for Field Day 
is the following week: Tuesday, June 61

h. 

Have a wonderful three-day weekend, 

Warm regards, 

Mrs. Herschlein 


